Third Grade





Our Joyful Learning continues:

- We wrote Berakah Prayers thanking God for many of His beautiful blessings He has given us.
- We enjoyed reading <u>The Family Under the Bridge</u>. A heartwarming story about an old man living on the streets of Paris who helps and cares for a small, homeless family before Christmas.
- We wrote letters to the homebound of the parish for 1st Friday. We enjoyed receiving and reading replies from several of them! We feel so blessed to be able to write to them each month.
- We have been learning about plant parts and their functions. We are also learning about the process of photosynthesis. One fun activity has been collecting seeds and making a Seed Box!
- We each chose a saint and researched their life to write a report about him/her. We worked with our Student Council to put on a Saint Parade for the entire student body. We love our Saints!



